
  

  

Save the Date! 

Bulldogs Rugby 
NEWSLETTER 

Senior Rugby 
June 4th  

Barbarian Cup 
June 5th - 6th  

11 am – Women at 
Peterborough 

1:30 & 3:00 pm – 
Men at home vs. 
Saracens 

40th Anniversary  
July 1st – 3rd  

The Bulldogs are 
hosting the 54th 
Annual Barbarian 
Cup tournament at 
MA Sills. 
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Senior Bulldogs 

Provincial Tryouts & Rep 7s 
Rugby Ontario will host tryouts for the Central Hub on Sunday, June 

12th for U16 & U18 girls, and U15, U16, U17, & U18 boys. The tryouts 

are at Fletcher’s Fields, Markham. Visit rugbyontario.com for more 

information.                 

There will be open tryouts for boys & girls born in 1999 or 2000 to play 

for the Toronto Rep 7s team. See torontorugby.ca/sevens for more 

information.  

The senior women have won their first 

two games of the season, outscoring 

their opponents 104-10.                       

The men’s seconds team started the 

2016 season with a great 22-20 win over 

the Bay Street Pigs, while the men’s 

firsts battled hard vs. the Pigs but came 

up short with a 26-15 loss.                      

The old boys lost narrowly by a score of 

25-20 to the Krocks. They will host 

Kingston on Thursday, June 30th at 

7:30pm at MA Sills to kickoff the 40th 

anniversary weekend!   

Junior Start Dates 
The U14 & U16 boys will train Monday & Wednesday nights beginning 

June 8th. The U18 boys will train on Monday nights in June, beginning 

June 6th, and then training will switch to Tuesday nights for the 

remainder of the summer. The U14 & U16 girls will train Tuesday & 

Thursday nights beginning June 7th. The U18 girls with train on 

Thursday, June 2nd and then every Tuesday for the rest of the season.   

All teams are still accepting registrations for the 2016 season.            

Link for Registration: bulldogsrugby.com/regInstruct.asp  

RSVP deadline: 
Friday, June 24th 

bulldogsrugby.com/ 

anniversary.asp  

Player Welfare 
Coaches, players, and parents are 

encouraged to complete the Concussion 

Management for the General Public 

online module. This module, plus many 

other excellent resources, can be found 

at: playerwelfare.worldrugby.org/ 


